
Deacon Contacts                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Bill Wetzel 616.745.1671       Tim McNally  616.460.7013 
Roger Byykkonen 269.758.3111   Greg Randall 269.948.9051 
Tony Frith 269.908.2244            Robert Shafer 269.953.0630 
Roger Gibson 269.948.3965 John Winebrenner 616.437.7728    
Bob Griffin 269.986.0343 

Contact Us  

Church Website: hastingsbaptist.com 
Church Directory: hbc.breezechms.com 

Online Giving:  https://hbc.breezechms.com/give/online  
Church Office Email: office@hastingsbaptist.com 

Pastor Matt Moser cell: 269.908.0964 
Email: pastor.matt@hastingsbaptist.com 

 

Church WiFi Connection                                                                                                        
Go to HBC_Guest                                                                                                      
Pull up web browser to enter password: HBChurch 

Order of Worship   
 

Prelude — Down From His Glory 

Announcements 

Offering Talk & Prayer 

Congregational Song  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Behold Our God 

Message The Wrath of God 

Congregational Song  . . . . . . . . . . . . .Our Only Hope is You 

 

Congregational Song  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . And Can It Be 
 

Congregational Song  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . All Glory 

 

Dismissal 
 

 
**Please dismiss starting in the back of the auditorium and 
working toward the front.  Please move to the lawn or 
parking lot to fellowship, while social distancing; do not stay 
in the auditorium or foyer to fellowship. 

309 E. Woodlawn Avenue                                     

Hastings, MI  49058 

269.948.8004 

UPCOMING EVENTS 2021 

January 6   Middle School Youth Group resumes  
January 6   Wednesday Night Bible Study & Prayer 
January 10  Orchestra Practice will resume 
January 7-16 Guyana Construction Mission Trip 
January 17  Sanctity of Human Life Sunday 
January 17  Guest Speaker, Dann Austin | Morning Service 
January 18  Christian Education Committee Meeting 
January 20  Pins & Needles Sewing Group  
January 26  Deacon Board Meeting 
January 31  Annual Business Meeting 

HASTINGS BAPTIST CHURCH 

Dr. Matt Moser 
Lead Pastor 

DECEMBER 27, 2020 

December 27, 2020-January 2, 2021 
 

SUNDAY 

Sunday School . . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . 9:15-10:15 am 

Morning Worship Service . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 10:30 am 

Young Adults | Open Door . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  7:00 pm 

MONDAY  

Karate | Gym . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 6:30-8:00 pm 

WEDNESDAY 

Men’s Prayer Group | Library . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 7:00 am 

No Wednesday Events until January 6,2021 

THURSDAY  (Church Office will be Closed) 

New Year’s Eve Bible Study & Prayer | Auditorium |6:00 pm 

FRIDAY  (Church Office will be Closed) 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

We are still observing  
personal distancing. 

SPIRIT 
SOVEREIGN 

HOLY 

EVERYWHERE 

ALL-KNOWING 

NEVER CHANGES, HE IS IMMUTABLE 

TRUTH 

WISE 

GOOD 

GRACIOUS 
LOVE 

WRATH 



Thank you for visiting with us today here at 
Hastings Baptist Church.  It is our desire to 
make you feel at home and be welcomed as 
a part of our family.  If you are seeking a 
church home where the Bible is preached 
and God is loved, please consider getting to 
know more about Hastings Baptist Church.  
If there is any way we can pray for you or in 
some other way touch your life, please let us 
know.  May the Lord bless you greatly. 
 

Pastor Matt Moser 

If you’re visiting with us 

today, we’re glad you’re here!  

We would love to get to know 

you better and help you 

connect with our church 

family. 

How to connect… 

1.  Fill out a communication card in the seatback in the           

auditorium, drop the completed card in the offering plate or 

hand it to Pastor after the service.  

2. Attend at least three Sunday Morning Worship services.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Attending more than one Sunday gives you a much better feel 

for the church. 

3. Get involved in the Adult Bible Fellowship/Sunday School 

hour or ask about joining a Growth Group.  These are great 

opportunities to interact, grow spiritually, and make new 

friends who care about you and your relationship with God. 

4. Build relationships and get to know others.  As you open up 

and share your interests and needs with others, you will 

probably find someone who can readily identify with you.  

5. Stop by the Welcome Center located in the foyer.  It would be 

our pleasure to give you a book with additional information 

about the church and answer any questions you have.  

We are so glad you’re here!  

Ways to Give  
Your Tithes & Offerings  
✓ Put in the gray boxes in the foyer  
✓ Mail them to the church 
✓ Online at:   
https: hbc.breezechms.com/give/online  

 No High School Youth Group until January 10, 2021 
 
 

Have a Happy New Year! 
 
 

No Middle School Youth Group until January 6, 2021 

Growth Groups – Time to sign-up!! Growth Groups are for 8 
to 16 men and women to build relationships, study God’s Word, 
pray, & serve together. Groups will begin meeting in homes in 
January for 12 weeks.  We have 5 facilitators or 5 groups open for 
sign up.  See the ‘Get Involved’ bulletin board for sign up sheets 
and put your name in today. 

 

2021 Committees  
Sign up for the 2021 HBC Committees on the table in the foyer. 

2021 OFFERING ENVELOPES The 2021 Offering Envelopes are 
on the table in the foyer. If you would like to use offering 
envelopes and are NOT assigned a number, please put your name 
by the number you would like and take that numbered box. 

The Barry County Right to Life is collecting signatures from             
pro-life individuals to appear in an ad in the Reminder in 
January. If you are interested in your name appearing in the ad, 
please stop by the Get Involved board and sign a form. Any 
questions can be directed to Derek or Rachel Chandler. 

The Church Office will be Closed December 31 & January 1, 2021. 

ATTENTION MINISTRY LEADERS: Please turn in your year-end 
ministry reports to Joshua Haywood (jrh.haywood@gmail.com) as 
soon as possible. If you are not familiar with the format we have 
used in recent years, you can talk to Joshua or stop by the church 
office to see an example. Let’s give God the glory He alone is due 
and encourage one another with all God has been doing!  

Grace Notes (Orchestra Practice) will resume on Sunday January 

10th at 4:45 pm. If you are interested in joining the orchestra see 

Bob Griffin. 

NEW YEAR’S EVE  

Join us on New Year’s Eve for a Bible study and prayer. 

We will meet in the auditorium at 6:00 pm. 

Help Us Reach Our Goal for a New Church Van  
You can continue to give a love offering toward a church van.   
We estimate the cost to be $20,000-$25,0000.   

Love Offering to date: $12,643 

A very heart  felt thank you to all who went caroling to 
those in our community. What a huge blessing it was to 
those who we visited.                                                                              
      The Outreach Committee  

THANK YOU 


